From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 13/10/2024 10:57:38 AM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission
13/10/2024

MISS Emma Story
6 Careel head RD
Avalon NSW 2107

RE: DA2024/1091 - 5/ 1 Careel Head Road AVALON BEACH NSW 2107

Please do not approve the plan for a Dan Murphys.

It is just so unnecessary- and the community has more than enough bottle shops owned and
ran by amazing small business owners, that make Avalon what is it. It's not about not moving
forward, or being against development. It will just be so out of place when I’'m sure there are
other offers that would suit so much better that won’t destroy the charm of the community.

Thank you for your time. I'm sure the council will do the right thing and listen to the community
and not approve this development.





